
Advocacy Letter for Equitable Municipal 

Broadband Access 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization/Office] 

[Office Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for equitable municipal broadband access in our 

community. In today's digital age, access to high-speed internet is not just a convenience; it is a 

necessity for education, economic development, and social connectivity. 

Many residents in our municipality currently lack reliable internet access, which places them at a 

significant disadvantage compared to those in more connected areas. This disparity affects 

students trying to learn online, small businesses attempting to compete, and families seeking 

vital resources and services. 

Implementing a municipal broadband solution would not only bridge this digital divide but also 

foster economic growth by attracting new businesses and creating job opportunities. It is 

essential that we prioritize this initiative to ensure that all residents, regardless of their 

socioeconomic status, have equal access to high-speed internet. 

I urge you and your colleagues to support the development of a municipal broadband program 

that is accessible, affordable, and equitable for all. Together, we can create a brighter and more 

connected future for our community. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I look forward to your positive response and am 

happy to discuss this matter further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


